
Dear friends of the theater, dear people of Nuremberg, 

these days, it is vital to keep our physical distance to help fight the pandemic but at the 

same time, our civil society still needs opportunities to connect – especially in such a crisis. 

Theater is a place that is supposed to connect people. Right now, we can neither perform for 

you nor host any of our community events. We still want to stay in touch and would like to 

invite you to share stories and pictures from your daily life in isolation with us. 

How do you experience these extraordinary and challenging times? What do you find 

comforting and encouraging? Where do you encounter solidarity? What do you miss most? 

We would like to publish your letters, postcards and e-mails – anonymously – on our 

website. And once the time of quarantine is over, we would like to invite all the diarists to 

meet us at 3. Etage in the theater! 

Please send your texts (of up to 150 words) – if you want including some information (name, 

age etc.) about you – to: 

Staatstheater Nürnberg 

360° / Stichwort: Tagebuch 

Richard-Wagner-Platz 2-10 

90443 Nürnberg 

 

Or: 360grad@staatstheater-nuernberg.de 
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